
  

 

Mayor: Donia Jessop 
Councilmembers: Lawrence Barlow, JVar Dutson, Brigham Holm, Terrill Musser, Stacy Seay 
City Manager: Eric Duthie 

Jared Beard 

Region Four District Engineer 

Utah Department of Transportation 

210 West 800 South 

Richfield, UT 84701        April 6th, 2022 

 

Jared, 

The City of Hildale is committed to partnering with the Utah Department of Transportation 

(UDOT) to increase safety on our highways through the installation of highway speed feedback 

signage. Hildale understands that our part of the project will include: 

- Initial purchasing of materials and installation up to $5,000 

- Continued maintenance and upkeep of the sign in accordance with UDOT’s policies and 

applicable local, state and federal law 

Hildale understands that the UDOT part of the project will include: 

- Agreement to provide up to fifty percent (50%) funding for the purchase of materials and 

installation 

We look forward to continuing partnerships with UDOT as we both prioritize safety and 

accessibility on common roadways. 

 

___________________________ 

Mayor Donia Jessop 

Hildale City 


